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Public Comment: Proposed Position Limits

I would like to take this time to offer my support of proposed "Position Limit" rules.
The energy price crises of 2008 can not happen again if we are to see our economy recover.

The cost of energy effects us all. But to see some profit over the big price swings, at the expense of the consumer is morally
wrong. Especially when the speculator never takes physical possession of the commodity. The requirement to take physical
possession of large quantities of oil and natural gas would slow down the trading back and forth that drives the price up.

No more trading paper!

Paul Murray
Mesa, AZ


